
INDIAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY BOMBAY

NOTIFICATION

Subject   :    Instructions  to  the  shortlisted  candidates  for  the  posts  of  
Jr. Administrative Assistant     (Job     No  .   50516274)     –     regarding.   

Call  letters  have been e-mailed to  the shortlisted candidates for  the post  of  Jr.
Administrative Assistant (Job No. 50516274) on  04.05.2024, at their registered e-
mail inviting them to attend the computer based written test, scheduled to be held
on 25.05.2024. 

In case of non-receipt of call letters, the applicants for the said post are requested
to check the current status of their application, at the application cockpit by visiting
Institute’s website at the following link:-  https://ep.iitb.ac.in/jobs 

Further, if shortlisted, and have not received call letter for the post, candidates are
requested to e-mail their application id and job details on jobs@iitb.ac.in latest by
Friday, 10.05.2024 till 5:45 p.m.

Date : 04.05.2024                                                                                          Registrar
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